Snippets about Lake Tahoe



• The Meyers office of the California Highway Patrol is having a recruitment seminar Sept. 24 from 5:30-7:30pm at 2063 Hopi Ave.

- OneJustice's Justice Bus Project is partnering with the South Lake Tahoe Family Resource Center to host a free legal clinic for individuals interested in applying for Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) or renewing their DACA. Attorneys will also be able to assist with some immigration issues. The meeting is Nov. 1 from 1-5pm at Lake Tahoe Community College's board room.
- There will be a free legal aid fair on Oct. 18 from 9am-4pm at the Carson City Community Center, 851 E. William St., Carson City. Attorneys will be available to talk about general civil law, family law, bankruptcy and more.
- More than 40 volunteers with the League to Save Lake Tahoe's Stewards of Stormwater program marked 180 drains over several days in August and September in the Tahoe Keys, making it the first neighborhood at Tahoe to mark all its drains.
- Here are the El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra roadwork schedules for the week from Caltrans.